LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, DECEMBER 2024


Hi Folks!
Well, there is no snow, and it is not bitter cold but since I probably won’t be communicating with you again until the new year, the Lifespan Board and all of us here in the office, want to wish you a Merry Christmas! We hope you enjoy this wonderful season with friends and family and rejoice in the motherhood of Mary and the life of her blessed Son.’
Christmas cards are not selling as well as in previous years but that is not too surprising. It always varies year from year. I you have already held your sale, and someone comes to you and wants cards, please tell him or her to call the office, 248-816-1546 and we can send them out or arrange for pick up.
We will have fewer buses going to Washington DC but that is not too surprising either. The March for Life is two days after the inauguration and folks seem to be a little reluctant to go to Washington at this time.
Wayne West Lifespan arranged for a fundraiser at Buddy’s Pizza in Livonia, filled out all the paperwork and were scheduled when that office received the following email from their marketing director.
 Hello Mary Jo,
I am reaching out regarding your fundraising event at our Livonia location on December 18th. While we recognize you are not a political organization; after reviewing the lifespan website, social posts, and group description, some of the verbiage includes sensitive subjects that have been associated with politics. Due to this, we have decided to cancel the event as we feel it goes against our fundraising policies outlined on the group raise meal page. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we wish you the best of luck with achieving your fundraising goals. 

Seems like we are not only considered terrorist organizations by the government, but our words make us guilty by association with ---something—who knows what! 

The new year brings new opportunities, new events and an unwavering determination to continue our efforts to protect all human life! 

Merry Christmas

Diane




